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Dear Customer,  

Thank you for your query involving REACH.  

As a manufacturer of plastic and metal products, HUMMEL AG is a “downstream user“ 
within the meaning of REACH. As a downstream user, HUMMEL AG is on principle not 
bound to observe registration in accordance with REACH. 

The products which you procure from us are not liable to registration as products within 
the meaning of REACH. Consequently, our own suppliers are exclusively responsible 
for registering any chemical substances contained in our products which may be liable 
to registration.  

In our own interest and in order to ensure high standards of product safety, we closely 
monitor implementation of REACH and any ensuing requirements. In particular, we 
keep in touch with our own suppliers of the chemical substances and preparations that 
we use in our production process (e.g. auxiliary materials such as lubricants, etc.). Our 
processes mainly entail widespread applications which are used in many branches for 
producing large tonnages. Against this background, many of our suppliers have 
already indicated to us that they have already registered the relevant substances 
or will be doing so.  

We will be pleased to help you if you have any further questions about how we at 
HUMMEL implement the REACH Regulation. You are welcome to get in touch at any 
time with our contact who deals with issues involving REACH. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

HUMMEL AG 
 
 


